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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
Subject: Existing AOP holders – Operations Specifications – Area of Operation  
 
 

This is to inform that the “Worldwide” in the area of operations under the 

Operations Specifications of each aircraft endorsed in the AOP of all existing operators 

shall be withdrawn w.e.f 1st July 2015 and the area of operations would be restricted to 

the geographical regions/areas for which the operator has demonstrated the capabilities 

to undertake flight operations. 

  

Accordingly, all the Air Operators Permit holders are advised to submit their 

proposal as per the Appendix M of CAP 3100 along with requisite documents for suitable 

amendment to the “Area of Operations” under their Operations Specifications on the basis 

of their operational capabilities. The Operator who fail to submit the requisite proposal or 

fail to demonstrate the operational capability to undertake the operations to the intended 

geographical regions would be restricted to “Within India”. 

  

This is for information and compliance by all concerned.        

  

Director General of Civil Aviation 


